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I am beginning my 8th year as our District Director for the Northwest Lions
Eyeglass Recycling Center in Lacey, Washington. This job is very rewarding and I
am pleased to serve.

The goal of LERC is to provide used eyeglasses to people in developing countries
around the world.

You can help with this goal in three ways:

1. Collect used eyeglasses.

2. Deliver them to the recycling satellite in Moses Lake or Wenatchee or to LERC
at 9013 Mullen Rd. SE, Lacey, WA.

3. Make a financial donation to LERC to help offset the cost of sorting, cleaning
and packing the eyeglasses.

I thank each of you for your support with this project. You are helping to “Change
Lives One Pair of Eyeglasses at a Time”.

If you mention the following joke at the Cabinet Meeting in Tonasket I will buy
your lunch: “People say I look better without glasses……But I just can’t see it!”

PDG Patti Sparks, LERC Director


